

March 18, 1987

Mr. Bill Nittler Box 824 Mancos, CO. 81328

Dear Bill

What a pleasant surprise it was to receive and read your letter the other day! I'm both pleased and blessed to know that KELP is taking God's Good News so far from home.

What you logged and sent to us is close enough to what was actually aired (considering the distance and-no doubt--the poor quality of the signal) that I think it's safe to assume you actually heard KELP; but just for the record, what you heard at 6:08pm was a promo announcing our weekday schedule from 10am to 2pm. It was followed by the song "Your Way" by Gary Dunham, and we signed off with our sign off announcement. Yours truly was the DJ, and my name is Doug Paul. Again--considering the distance, I think your report was fairly accurate.

Thanks again for the letter. Reading it helped make my day--and by the way, I shared the fact that you had tuned us in with my listeners. I couldn't resist sharing THAT good news with them.

Your friend in Christ

Doug Paul Program director

Bill,

In delighted to echo Doug's comments. Manks

for the time and your note. By the way - my old pastor is

retired upthere in Pegoasprings Sive told our President who was

ness pleased at your effort. My Best Wister

STATION HANAGER